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ArborGen Court case – update 
 
 
 
 

24 September 2015 – Further to last week’s announcement in relation to the on-going 
ArborGen employee matter, Rubicon said the Plaintiffs were now also seeking costs and 
interest in the amount of US$10 million from ArborGen, the three partner defendants 
(including Rubicon) and their representatives. Rubicon repeated that although the South 
Carolina Court had yet to make any ruling on the case, its intention is to vigorously appeal 
any adverse outcome. Any appeals process could take some considerable period of time to 
be determined. 
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